
 

 

03 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Morning and Afternoon Clubs – Spring 2024 

We are delighted to be writing to you with arrangements for our morning and after school clubs from 03 January 
2024 (Spring Term).  

Morning Club 

We will be continuing morning club as normal; this will run from 8am-8.30am. To secure a place for morning 
club in the Spring Term which we are capping at 35 places please continue to book this via Weduc (Reach More 
Parents) under ‘Bookings’.    

Please note unfortunately if your child is not booked into Morning Club on the day you arrive, we will be unable 
to offer a space on that day.  

After School Club  

At BFS we are passionate about preparing children for a life well lived. It is important to us that we provide a 
range of opportunities for our learners to develop well rounded individuals.  

All after school clubs will run from 3.15pm until 4pm. Each club will be run by either a member of our BFS staff 
or a coach used within the school who have already established positive relationships, know the children and 
how we work as a school, benefiting the children greatly. The price of the club is per child and £2.75 per session, 
payment is due in full by Friday 29 March 2024 at the latest, if you would like to pay by instalments you will need 
to have set up the plan by Friday 05 January 2024. If you are eligible for Pupil Premium, then there will be no 
charge.  

If you would like your child to attend one of these clubs, please sign up using the link below by 9am, Friday 24 
November 2023. We will then write to you by Monday 04 December 2023 with confirmation.  

https://forms.office.com/e/T6rebTCAUz  

Each After School Club has a limited number of spaces, and with the ever-growing popularity of our after-school 
provision we have now capped spaces on all our classroom based clubs to 15 learners. Should we have higher 
interest than the allocated spaces, we will ensure the spaces are allocated fairly by withdrawing names from a 
hat.  

New Clubs/Changes to Clubs delivered by External Coaches 

Tag Rugby 

Tag Rugby is a fun and energetic non-contact team game which allows our learners to enjoy the fundamental 
skills of rugby whist development their confidence, respect, leadership, teamwork, and coordination. 
These sessions will be delivered at BFS by Mr Horsley a Rugby coach from Oakmeadians Rugby Club who has 
worked previously with Miss Burke at Tag Rugby Festivals. Collection for Tag Rugby club will be from BFS 
Playground. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/T6rebTCAUz


 

Paint by Numbers 

Our learners will get the chance to immerse themselves in painting. Painting by Numbers is a fun form of painting 
where a picture is divided into shapes, each marked with a number that corresponds to a particular colour 
resulting in some beautiful creations to take home.   

Tennis  

Broadstone Tennis Club will continue to run both their KS1 and KS2 clubs during Spring Term, but these will now 
be located and delivered at BFS not at the Junction. 

Glockenspiel 

Our musical offer at BFS continues to go from strength to strength and this term we are super excited that our 
music teacher Mr Churches is able to introduce our learners to Glockenspiels. Glockenspiels are a percussion 
instrument consisting of pitched aluminium or steel bars. We very much look forward to seeing how this club 
progresses. 

Terms and Conditions for After School Clubs  

• Due to staffing costs and us being able to maintain a wide variety of clubs, we are unable to offer refunds 
should your child wish to cancel a club part way through the term.  

• No swapping from one club to another  

• Your child will be placed on a waiting list should you request after the below closing date. 

As always if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School  


